
 

 

 
Parent Representatives to the Board of Management 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
The Parent Representatives to the Board of Management of Our Lady’s School for the new 
Board commencing on October 16th 2019 are: 
 
Kevin Prendergast 
 
Nicola Rautenbach 
 
I look forward to working with both Kevin and Nicola over the next Board term. 
 
 
 
 

 
Marguerite Gorby 
Secretary to the Board of Management 
 


